help us to improve
the quality of care for

This leaflet was produced by the
SHIELD service user advisory group.
We meet monthly and always welcome
new members.

For more information visit our website
at http://kingshealthpartners.org/info/
shield---improving-care

Please contact: ShieldProject@slam.nhs.uk
or telephone 0207 188 6004
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SHIELD is a three year project to improve the
care pathways for people who present to the
Emergency Departments after self-harm. We
are based in South London and the Maudsley
NHS Foundation Trust and work in both King’s
College and St Thomas’ Hospitals.

Many people can be involved in the clinical
care that patients receive when they attend the
Emergency Department after self-harming. This
can include staff in the Emergency Departments,
the mental health liaison teams at both hospitals
and staff from various medical and surgical
departments.

If you or anyone you know has been affected by
self-harm we would welcome your involvement
in our project. You could come to our meetings
and give us advice on how you think services
could be improved and be involved in a range
of education and training projects. We meet
monthly and always welcome new members.



